
New Director of Marian Centre, Bangalore, India 

 

 

 

Maria Bhavan, Bangalore: On 12th July 2024 the Indian Montfortian lay association 

core committee members had gathered for their annual general body meeting at 

Maria Bhavan, Marian centre. Rev. Fr. Sebastien, the Provincial Superior of the Vice 

Province began the meeting by invoking God's blessings. The previous Spiritual 

director, Rev. Fr. Johnson was being appreciated for his spiritual facilitation and 

guidance for every member of the lay association. The new director Rev. Fr. 

Alexander was welcomed.   

The new director initiated the discussions with two questions such as:  

1. What were the experiences of the members?  

2. What is being expected to be more active and vibrant in living and spreading 

Marian devotion? 

All were happy to be involved and are committed to live out the spirituality of father 

de Montfort in our day-to-day life. Rev. Fr. Deepak was present and shared his 

valuable suggestions for the better participation of the associates. 

 
                                                                                                Mr Anthony Laurence  

Montfortian Lay Associate 
 


